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To the Secretary of State for Transport

I have read the UNESCO advice for this particular Road Plan and I wish to state that I
support the UNESCO Report findings and sincerely hope that your Department will take
the issues they raise fully onboard when making your decision.
Stonehenge is a totally unique world site. It's importance is incalculable for the Study of
Neolithic History not only in the UK but Worldwide. To an Historian like myself I am
personally horrified that my government would do anything which could damage the
surrounding area of Stonehenge just to facilitate a Road development. The Monument
must be a priority over the Road, NOT the other way round.

I hope you will carefully consider the actions you are about to take.

Sincerely
L Erica Johnson, BAHons Medieval History, Birmingham University.




